
     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Job no. 213 Conversion of the Lower Ground floor from two units to one at 6 

Frognal Gardens, NW3 6UX  

 

 

The proposal for this lower ground floor apartment involves the removal an 

internal wall implemented in 2002 following the approval of application 

PWX0202265. 

 

The wall currently divides the lower ground into two separate units; its removal will 

return the apartment to its original state as one unit. 
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